
We do understand that roadworks can be 
inconvenient. Whenever we’re carrying out work 
our teams aim to minimise disruption and keep 
traffic moving as much as possible. We wanted 
to make sure you were aware of roadworks in 
the area, so you can allow a little extra time to 
get to the club.
Where are we working? 
So that our team can carry out the work safely, we need to 
put a temporary road closure in place on Abbey Lane from 
Monday 7 July for five days.

A further closure period will be in place in autumn 2025.  
We’ll provide further details once the dates are confirmed.

During our work, the golf club and all 
businesses will be open as usual. We’ll 
provide regular roadwork updates at 
unitedutilities.com/vamp-live-updates  
but if you have a smartphone or mobile 
device, simply scan this QR code.

Thank you, we really appreciate your 
patience and understanding. If you’re interested in finding 
out more about the work we’re carrying out, please visit 
uuhub.co.uk/vyrnwy, get in touch via the feedback form, 
give us a call on 0345 672 3723 quoting project number 
80063071.02 or contact us via our social media channels. 
We’ll be happy to help.

07/254/SD/10761a

Visiting Delamere Golf Club?

uuhub.co.uk/vyrnwy

 @unitedutilities    @OfficialUnitedUtilities
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